
MILITARY CHAPLAIN'S SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 Worthy District Masters, 

> 

>  

> 

> It gives me great pleasure to announce that we, the Fourth Degree, Knights 

> of Columbus, have reached our 2 million dollar goal for the Military 

> Chaplains Scholarship Program. 

> 

> Thanks to the hard work of our Fourth Degree members we have officially 

> received donations totaling $2,000,618.51. 

> 

> As you know, we have a severe shortage of active duty Catholic Priest's 

> serving our brave military men, women and their families worldwide. 

> 

> Through the continued generosity of our members, we are able to assist the 

> Archdiocese of Military Services, USA, in recruiting young men desiring to 

> become Military Chaplains. 

> 

> Even though we have reached our goal early, we will continue to support our 

> military seminarians with our donations. 

> 

> Please continue to work with your Faithful Navigators in support of this 

> program. 

> 

>  

> 

> Fraternally and Patriotically, 

> 

>  

> 

> Mike 

> 

>  

> 

> Micheal W. Thumm 

> 

> Colonel, USMC, Retired 

> 

> Vice Supreme Master, Calvert Province 

> 

> Fourth Degree, Knights of Columbus 

> 



> 19244 King James Parkway 

> 

> Lexington Park, MD 20653-3627 

> 

> thummer75@md.metrocast.net 

> 

> (301) 904-4373 
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